
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tuesday 20th October 2020 
 

Y6 CGP Books 2021 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
In preparation for your child’s SATs in 2021, the school would like to order a bundle of CGP 
Revision Books. The school will cover some of the cost, however we are asking for a 
contribution of £15.00 per child. 
 
This payment is to be made via Parent Pay which has been assigned to all Year 6 pupil’s 
account. If you wish to pay by cash, please request a Pay Point barcode letter to pay at any 
Pay Point available shop. We would like to purchase the bundles sooner rather than later to 
ensure that all children are maximising their learning potential. We do ask for this payment 
to be made no later than Friday 6th November 2020. 
 
If you have any queries regarding these books, please contact the school office on the 
available channels below. 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs. E Thirkill 
Year 6 Class Teacher 


